
   

 

Busselton BeachFront ROCK SEAWALL 
 

Following inspections of the coastal protection structures along the Busselton 
foreshore it was identified that the Busselton Beach Front Seawall was in a 
deteriorated state and a major refurbishment was needed. The refurbishment of 
this seawall was prioritized as part of a 5-year strategic maintenance program for 
the Busselton foreshore.  
 
Shore Coastal was engaged by the City of Busselton to provide the detailed 
design, specification, project management and construction supervision services 
for the refurbishment of the seawall. The refurbishment involved placing granite 
rock over the existing ironstone seawall to provide additional protection and the 
first stage of the beachfront enhancement project was successfully completed in 
2011. 
 

 

 


